
BERRIEN COUNTY FIREFIGHTERS ASSOCIATION 
  Serving Berrien County Firefighters Since 1950 

Berrien County Firefighters Information Website: mi-bcfa.org 
                                              April 7th, 2021 
                                          Online Zoom Notes       
 

Meeting called to order at 19:06 hours by President Gerry Kabelman. 
 
Officers present online:  President Gerry Kabelman, 2nd Vice President Craig Brent, and 
Secretary/Treasurer Dennis Graham.  
                                                                                                                                                                 
Roll call of departments indicate 8 departments represented with 14 members present online.  
Due to low representation of members, the April  zoom meeting revealed no quorum. No 
business transactions were held at this meeting. 
 
The minutes for March are posted.  
 
The treasurer's report for the month of March was presented.  The balance in checking is 
$8,383.10 and the money market balance is $8,752.87.  

                 
Communications: 

 Bertrand Twp. has received at grant for $27,000 from Firehouse subs towards new 
extraction equipment. 

 Berrien County Recycle Event at LMC on April 14th from 3 – 7 pm.  
 Check SMOKE site many trainings being held locally. 
 Pictures of New Buffalo Twp. new pumper/tanker have been posted. 

                                                                                                                                                          
Chief's Association:   

 Next Chief’s Meeting April 21st. 
 

 Business Note: 
  2020 BCFA audit review has been completed by Dennis Sexton and Matt Remmo 

and returned to Dennis Graham.  Results and voting will be conducted at the May 
meeting. 

 
            Meeting Adjourned at 19:31. 

                                                    
                                               Respectfully submitted, 

                              Dennis Graham 
                                  Sec / Treas 

 
 

The next meeting on May 5th  at 7 pm 
 

This will be a zoom online meeting  
 

WE WILL SEND OUT A E-MAIL ON THE INFORMATION  


